
School Tours 
 
We would love the opportunity to show you around Bishop Winnington Ingram 
School. 
  
We currently have school tours running on the following dates: 
  
26th April 2024 
3rd May 2024 
10th May 2024 
17th May 2024 
14th June 2024 
21st June 2024 
5th July 2024 
12th July 2024 
  
All tours start at 9.30am. 
  
If you would like to attend a tour, please email your details to the School Office 
at office@bwi.org.uk and let us know what date you would like, along with the 
names of the people attending, a contact number and the year group you are 
interested in.   
  
All tours will visit each year group from Nursery to Year 6. 
  
Parking is available in the road outside the school. 
  
If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
School Office at office@bwi.org.uk or call on 01895 633520. 

 


